







MEMORANDUM

То	Netball WA Association & GIG WANL Presidents and Primary Contacts
From	Liz Booth, General Manager – Community Netball
Re.	Netball WA COVID Memo - Update 4
Date	Friday, 4 February 2022

Dear Association & GIG WANL Presidents and Primary Contacts,

As you may be aware, there was some media coverage today regarding spectator attendance at community netball.

For the avoidance of any confusion, Netball WA can confirm that as per our <u>January 31st COVID</u> <u>Update</u>, community netball is currently permitted by the State Government without restriction, with the exception of mask-wearing requirements in the Perth, Peel, South West, Wheatbelt and Great Southern regions.

There is currently no limit on the number of spectators that can attend community sport, provided masks are worn by spectators aged 16+ indoors. It is also recommended that masks are worn outdoors when social distancing is not possible.

Netball WA does not endorse the implementation of any restrictions by Associations or Clubs outside of those listed in current State Government Directions.

Associations and Clubs are urged to contact Netball WA if they receive any alternative COVID advice or directives from any other third party.

The netball community is also encouraged to remain informed via the State Government's

COVID 19 Information and Advice website.













If you have any questions or require any situation clarified, please email covidinfo@netballwa.com.au so this can be recorded and followed up.







